PS320/23-24/MBR/TMC

16.04.24
Dear Parent/Guardian

Year 9 History and Geography trip to London Embankment - Monday 30th September 2024
(current Yr 8 who will be Yr 9 Sept 2024).

We are delighted to be able to offer our Year 9 students a trip to the London Embankment for a day of History
and Geography exploration at the Sea Life Centre and the London Dungeons.

The trip is to take place on Monday 30th September and the contribution for the trip is £52.
We will be leaving school at 7.30am and plan to arrive back at Angmering School at around 6.00pm.

Students are required to wear their normal everyday clothes, with appropriate footwear. Please also
ensure students have coats/sunscreen depending on the weather.
Students will need to bring a packed lunch and a small amount of money for the gift shop, if they wish.

The price of the trip includes return travel by executive coach and entry to the London Dungeons and the Sea
Life Centre.

- At Sea Life Centre students will be able to explore different marine ecosystems and understand
how climate change will affect them in the future. These are important topics which we cover
during Key Stage 3 and at GCSE. They will also have the opportunity to see central London and
understand some of the challenges the city faces which will support their study of the UK in the
21st Century.

- At the London Dungeons students will travel through the time periods covered in our Crime and
Punishment course. They will learn the History of Crime, Punishment and Policing in Britain,
meeting significant individuals such as Guy Fawkes and Jack the Ripper.

We only have 45 places available on the trip.

To register your child’s interest in this trip please complete this Google Reply Form by Wed 24th April
2024.

If the trip is over subscribed, places will be allocated by ballot. You will be advised shortly after if your
child has a place and details will be put onto Parent Pay and payment must be made by 30th June 2024.

Please do not try to pay until you have confirmation that your child has a place on the trip. A
waiting list will be kept for students who do not gain a place.

We must tell you that, as the school could not bear any of the costs of the trip without reducing its ability to
provide the books and materials that are essential for its curricular needs, the trip cannot take place unless all
parents who are able to are willing to contribute. If you would like your son/daughter to participate, but are
unable to contribute the full amount, please contact me in confidence, in writing, by 30th April 2024.

Yours sincerely

Michelle Brown

KS3 History Lead
mbrown@theangmeringschool.co.uk


https://forms.gle/C16JK72YqtzcSP1YA
mailto:mbrown@theangmeringschool.co.uk

